
   

 
 
 
January 12th, 2010 
 
 
 
Dear Teammates and Friends; 
 
Due to popular demand there will be another Reunion which will be held on Saturday, March 27th, from 7:00 
PM until Midnight at the Grand Prospect Hall, 263 Prospect Avenue, Brooklyn, NY 11215.  This Reunion is 
open to all former St. Saviour Football Players, Cheerleaders, Coaches, and anyone that wishes to attend. 
 

• RSVP by email so we can get a preliminary head count. Send your RSVP indicating your name and 
the expected number of attendees to either: 

 Jerome Nocerino (jerome@nocerino.com) 
 Elaine Zanfini (narla606@yahoo.com) 
 Tony Srour (tonysro@aol.com) 

 
• Spread the word.  Contact your former teammates as well as fans and friends to let them know about 

this event. Get them to register at our website (www.StSaviourFootball.com). 
With your help, we can make this event even better than the last. 

 
• Fill out the form below and mail it with your check to: 

Tony Srour 
484 Tenth Street 
Brooklyn, NY 11218 

 
Tickets are $110 per person.  We encourage you to please respond as soon as possible.  We would like to give 
special thanks to the Grand Prospect Hall for helping us keep the price down. 
 
Please go to www.StSaviourFootball.com for event news and we look forward to seeing you on March 27th. 
 
 
 
The following people will be attending the March 27th St. Saviour Reunion: 
     

Name  Email Address   

   x $110-  =  

   x $110-  =  

   x $110-  =  

 
Total:  Please make checks payable to Anthony Srour and mail to  

Tony Srour, 484 Tenth Street, Brooklyn, NY 11215 
 

 


